Information with regards to implementation of “MECL Mediclaim Scheme for retired
personnel”

It is our pleasure to inform that the tender document for engaging Insurance Company to
implement the MECL Mediclaim scheme for retired personnel, for extending medical
facilities to the retired employees, has been floated on 26.02.2018.

This is issued for the information of all concerned.

GM (HR)



